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Andrew MacGee

To: Jack.Turner@planning.nsw.gov.au

Subject: Modification 1 - Pipeline Repurposing exhibition (ref. SSI-73202481-MOD-1)

Dear Mr Turner, 

 

Thank you for providing a copy of the APA Group’s modification proposal to convert the existing 

ethane pipeline that currently runs through the City of Campbelltown to natural gas. 

 

Council has reviewed the submitted documentation. 

 

Noting the change to risk profile and work done as part of the modification (including SEPP, HIPAP and 

assessments), Council does not raise objection to the proposal. 

 

Should the modification be approved, Council would welcome receipt of the safety management 

study(s) that are prepared for relevant sites in the City of Campbelltown. 

 

With regards, 

 
Andrew MacGee 

Coordinator Planning Engagement 

 

P: (02) 4645 4566 

 

 
 
We are all, always on country 

Campbelltown City Council acknowledges and respects the Dharawal people as traditional custodians of this land, and extends these 

respects to all Aboriginal Elders, past and present, and people from all Aboriginal nations. 

 

 


